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From: richard carter 
Sent: 23 November 2022 17:49
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Footnotes House Building Plan

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

To whom it may concern, 
 
We strongly object to plans to build even more houses at Goodmores in Exmouth as part of the wider plan. There is 
not the infrastructure, schools, supermarkets, bus routes or local facilities to accommodate even more residents in 
this part of Exmouth. 
 
Housing nearer to Exeter should be accelerated as the city has the infrastructure to better cope with such an 
increase in the population. 
 
Resistance to this increase in building to the north of Exmouth is widely felt and the the current residents need to be 
listened to by our council. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard and Sherrie Carter 
 

 


